
Good afternoon, NPS colleagues: 
  
The Virtual Scholars Academy (VSA) is now accepting applications for the 2022-2023 School 
Year! 
  
VSA is available to all students in grades K-12 with full course offerings to include special 
education services/accommodations and collaborative classes. 
  
Students interested in attending VSA must apply and be accepted into the program. If accepted, 
those students will remain enrolled at their zoned school and can participate in all school-
sponsored sports, clubs, and activities. 
  
The application deadline is Friday, April 29, 2022. 
  
For more information on the VSA program, 
visit https://www.npsk12.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=16065 
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2022-2023 Virtual Scholars Academy Application Packet. The Virtual Scholars Academy (VSA) will be available for 

enrollment with full course offerings to students in grades kindergarten through 12. 
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